
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our sincerest thanks for your 

participation in our recent fundraising event, [Event Name], held on [Event Date]. Your support 

has been invaluable in helping us reach our goals. 

As we strive to improve our future events, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. Please 

take a moment to share your thoughts on what you enjoyed and any areas where you believe 

improvements could be made. 

Feedback Questions: 

1. What did you like most about the event? 

2. What, if anything, would you suggest improving for future events? 

3. How did you hear about our fundraising event? 

4. Would you be interested in attending similar events in the future? 

Your input is crucial to our growth and the success of our future initiatives. Please reply to this 

email or fill out our survey at [Survey Link]. 

Thank you once again for your support and we look forward to hearing your thoughts! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


